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Pumpkins on parade



Principal's Corner

Dear Families,

We are looking forward to connecting with you during our conferences on
November 2nd (4-8 p.m.) and 3rd (12-8 p.m.). If you haven’t reserved your spot
with the classroom teacher yet, please visit our website (wv.district196.org) and
click the sign-up link or call our office at 952-431-8380 for assistance. This is
such a valuable time to share information and just check in with each other. We
will also have literary pumpkins on display, the Scholastic Book Fair for
browsing and purchasing and other information to gather or complete.

To provide clear expectations and communication 
To develop a common understanding of the Student User Agreement
To strengthen relationships with families and provide all parents an avenue to
access resources
To learn about ways to engage in at-home conversations with children regarding
decision making with digital devices and understand how to use the Screentime
tools to monitor and possibly place additional restrictions on the iPad
To provide resources to better understand our policies and procedures
Acceptable Use of Information Technology - Students (503.7AR)
Permission for Student Access and Use of the Internet (503.7.1P)
Student Rights and Responsibility Handbook

District 196 1:1 iPad Parent Website: https://www.district196.org/academics/digital-learning/11-ipad-
parent-resources 
Student User Agreement (available in multiple languages):
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1FvPZCfMxocCLfKhLRQjB_kffJjfyr-WzHpVGtXnVUxA/edit
Acceptable Use of Information Technology - Students (503.7AR): 
 http://public.district196.org/District/schoolboard/policies/500/503.7AR.pdf
Permission for Student Access and Use of the Internet (503.7.1P):
http://public.district196.org/District/schoolboard/policies/500/503.7.1P.pdf
Protection Plan (available in Somali and Spanish):
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1HsJbKgnrCYS-g0l6rFrykuqltV1YpuXS9X--E2iOei4/edit OR
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1H7hPyzpFFodR4pKT-ql1FbXz1rcPJ7GTxaeqgr16ivk/edit
Family Digital Citizenship Information Website and Video: https://www.district196.org/academics/digital-
learning/11-ipad-parent-resources/digital-citizenship-guidance-and-restrictions

Please plan to attend a special parent learning offering at Westview around Family Digital Citizenship on
Thursday, November 10 from 6-7 p.m. This is an opportunity to learn how to navigate the technology
resources and information for your child(ren). District and building staff will be presenting and available
to answer questions. If you are not able to attend, these are some highlights and resources.

Resources:

Working in education is such an important job, many refer to it as a calling or vocation. It takes
continuous learning and shifting to meet the needs of the 20-30 students in each classroom. Our staff
values the planning days we have during the year to review data, share ideas, look at resources and just
have time to think. District 196 and Westview Elementary are wonderful environments to work in.
Please consider looking at our employment opportunities to see if subbing, part-time or full-time
positions might work for you. There are clerical, para professional and teaching opportunities available.
Is it your calling and you’ve just been waiting…?

Sincerely,
Tami



Please remember to let the office know if you have
changed your phone number, email or address so
we can keep everything updated in case we need
to contact you.
 
If you would like the access code to set up your
parent portal, email Lisa.kissell@district196.org.
This will give you access to grades, attendance,
emergency contacts, etc. You can email Lisa also if
you have set up parent portal and now can’t
remember your password or user name.

Reminders from the Front Office
By Lisa Kissell

Socktober was a smashing success! We collected
1,575 pairs of new socks to help those with housing
insecurity~they will be distributed through Mobile
Loaves Twin Cities and our own Girls on the Run
Minnesota team will add some to their kindness
bags they are making for their community service
project!

Socktober Update

Waking up to a snow covered roof this morning
was a rude awakening! We always know it's
coming- but I'm never mentally ready!
We have quite a few winter jackets, tennis shoes
and some boots that we are more than happy to
share if you are in need.
If you child is in need of any of those items, you
can respond back to Ms. Fritz, our social worker
and let her know size and the students
name/teacher and she will let you know if we have
that size available. Remember, we go outside
EVERY DAY unless it's below 0!! 

Winter Gear
By Lisa Kissell

Wednesday, November 2, 4-8 p.m.
Thursday, November 3, 12-7:30 p.m.

The Fall Scholastic Book Fair is Coming! Our next
book fair is right around the corner and will take
place during fall conference week. Our Coin Drive
runs through Thursday, November 3rd.

Students will have a chance to preview the Book
Fair with their teachers during the school day. Book
Fair sale times are as follows:

Fall Scholastic Book Fair
By Lindsey Theirl

Did you catch the Westview front page news?
Huge thank you to the dozens of volunteers who
made the #outdoorlearning project come to life.
Read all about it here at Sun This Week online or
by visiting the Westview Elementary Bulldog
Facebook page and click on the article link on the
post.

Westview Made Front Page of
Sun Thisweek! 

Mark your calendars - conferences are coming up
on Wednesday, November 2nd and Thursday,
November 3rd. The scheduling link is available on
Westview’s website (https://wv.district196.org/).
Sign up to reserve a timeslot today!

Please note that if you have multiple students to
schedule for these appointments should not be
booked at the same time.

Parent/Teacher Conferences
By Rachel Brintnall
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September: Emily Herman + neighbors
November: Staff conference meal + Giving Tree
January: Michelle Doepke + neighbors 
February: Staff conference meal + Giving Tree
May (teacher appreciation week): Emily Herman
+ neighbors 

Thanks to all those who attended the PTO meeting
in October...we had some really great discussion
and brainstorming for the upcoming PTO events:
The Giving Tree, The Scholastic Book Fair, The
Staff Appreciation Meal over Parent/Teacher
Conferences, and Spirit Wear. Look for emails to
volunteer at these events! 

Dine-and-Donate Events
We have 3 opportunities to skip cooking dinner
(yay!) and fundraise for Westview (yay!) this school
year. Look for information on these yummy events
through email and our social media accounts. 

Appreciating our amazing Westview staff is part of
our PTO mission. With our goal to improve and be
sustainable with what we do, we are trying a few
new things with staff appreciation this school year!
This includes setting up the year in advance,
sending out survey results to individual parents with
their teacher's "favorite things," and including more
school support staff. Below is our current schedule.
If you would like to participate in a staff appreciation
activity this school year please email
emilyherman10@gmail.com. 

We are a group that runs on volunteers, and we are
stronger together!

By Michelle Doepke

Westview PTO Updates

Connect with us on FB at
http://facebook.com/westviewmnpto and Instagam
at Westview Elementary PTO (@westviewmnpto). 

Open the Amazon app on your phone
Select the main menu ( = ) & tap on
"AmazonSmile" under Programs & Features
Select "Westview Elementary Parent Teacher
Organization" as your charity
Follow the on-screen instructions to activate
AmazonSmile in the mobile app

Did you know that you can generate donations
while shopping? 

Simply follow the instructions below in your
Amazon App to select  "Westview Elementary
Parent Teacher Organization" as your charity and
activate AmazonSmile. They'll donate a portion of
your eligible mobile app purchases to us. Happy
Shopping!

How it works:
1.
2.

3.

4.

By shopping through AmazonSmile, you can
support Westview Elementary at no extra cost to
you. Simply start your shopping at
smile.amazon.com/ch/84-4529572 to confirm
"Westview Elementary Parent Teacher
Organization" as your charity of choice, and
AmazonSmile will donate a portion of your eligible
purchases price to our organization.

AmazonSmile
By Michelle Doepke
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Stop by the Giving Tree near the
main office during conferences to
take a leaf in support of
Westview! This is your
opportunity to purchase
something for your student’s
classroom to provide additional
tools for learning. Classroom
teachers, interventionists and
specialists have identified items
that could be used to support
students this year. The Giving
Tree is coordinated by the
Westview PTO. Thank you for
your support!

Giving Tree
By Sara Dziuk

Monday, November 21 from 12-4 p.m.
Organizing and boxing up donations
Tuesday, November 22 from 8-10 a.m. and/or
2-4 p.m. Help families pick up their box
Wednesday November 23 from 8-10 a.m.
and/or 2-4 p.m. Help families pick up their box

Your student council and school community are
thrilled to sponsor Gobble Gobble Give this year! If
you are interested in volunteering at Westview to
pack up or distribute the food during one (or more)
of the following dates and times, please contact
Virginia Fritz (school social worker) at
virginia.fritz@district196.org or at 952-431-8386.

Volunteer Schedule:

Gobble Gobble Give
By Virginia Fritz
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